
 
 

San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center's 
Local Volunteer Advisory Committee 

for the 
Self-Determination Program (SDP) 

 
 

Public Meeting: 
 

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 
6:00 pm 

 
at 
 

San Gabriel/Pomona Regional Center 
75 Rancho Camino Drive 

Pomona, CA  91766 
 

Contact:  Lucina Galarza, Director, Client Services 
(909) 868-7519 

lgalarza@sgprc.org 

 The Self-Determination Program is a new voluntary option and an alternative to regular 

Regional Center services. It will be available to 102 clients. 

 It will provide clients and their families with more freedom, control and responsibility in 

choosing services and supports to help them meet their Individual Program Plan (IPP). 

 Updates on SDP can be accessed via the DDS website at: 

www.dds.ca.gov/SDP/SDPUpdates.cfm 

 Meetings are open to the Public 

 For questions or to be added to the "interested party" list, email 

selfdetermination@sgprc.org 

 

  

  
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